### HILLSBORO ELEMENTARY

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We want to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support over this past semester. It takes a whole community to help our elementary students, and we are lucky to have such a caring school family.

Over the past month our students have participated in a toy drive to help other children in need. They have also collected items for a local nursing home that is in need. They have done a great job spreading holiday cheer and helping others.

We also want to give a shout out to our counseling department who have raised money and collected gifts to help multiple families in our area have a memorable holiday season.

The Elementary staff would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season as we move into a new year!

Thank you Mr. Detweiler & Mr. Jacquot



### IMPORTANT DATES

#### \*\*JANUARY\*\*

- 01/01/24 NO SCHOOL (NEW YEARS DAY)
- 01/02/24 NO SCHOOL (TEACHER WORK DAY)
- 01/15/24 NO SCHOOL (MLK DAY)

#### \*\*FEBRUARY\*\*

- 02/02/24 {5-7PM} FAMILY GAME NIGHT
- 02/14/24 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY
- 02/16/24 FAMILY GAME NIGHT MAKE UP DATE
- 02/19/24 NO SCHOOL (PRESIDENT'S DAY)
- 2/20/24 {6:05} ROCKIN'
   HAWKS SING @ AMBUSH GAME

Character
Strong
Word of the
Month:





### STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

These outstanding students were recognized with a certificate and a medal. They also had the opportunity to add their handprint to our hallway for everyone to see.

October Responsibility









November Gratitude

# RECENT EVENTS

### **Book Challenge Reward**

The third and fourth grade students who met their 2nd quarter reading goal earned a movie and popcorn in the gym. The students enjoyed watching Arthur Christmas on the big blow up screen. Third Grade had 176 students and Fourth Grade had 148 students!! Great work Everyone!

### Second Quarter Musicals

- -The 3rd grade classes of Mrs. Pitts, Mrs. Ray, and Mrs T. Watson performed their 3rd grade musical "United We Stand" this past week and did an amazing job!
- -Mrs. Fischer, Mrs. Fank, Mrs. Herron, and Mrs. Brauch's classes all performed together for the 4th grade Musical. They taught the audience all about the Lewis and Clark Expedition.







## BECENT EVENTS

### The Rockin' Hawks

The 4th grade choir has been busy this month! They hosted a winter concert for families and friends. The choir also visited local senior citizens to perform holiday songs for them. They did a great job representing our school! And to cap off the semester the Choir sang with groups of staff members in our Winter Assembly.













